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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Team,

I have been a resident of Cupertino for the past 18+ years and live in a very safe and
beautiful neighborhood of Cupertino. But safety is no longer an attribute of Cupertino
anymore.

I was a victim of house burglary 6 months ago with over 25k of loss and many homes
round me have also been the victim of burglaries and car breaks ins.

1) What measures has the police department taken to address the rise in burglaries
2) Has there been increase in police patrols or surveillance

3) How many arrests have been made in connection with the burglaries and car break ins
in Cupertino

4) Is there a dedicated task force or special unit handling these cases

5) Streets with neighborhood watch and signs posted on their streets are also being
burglarized. What else is left to be done by the residents.

Nextdoor has posts every day of burglaries and breaks ins and doesn’t seem like
anything is being done.

Thanks
Jayshri Yadwadkar
408-888-1543
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